Hey Fifty6 Family!

Happy Independence Day weekend! Praying that you have a
blessed time celebrating the freedom that we have as a nation. We
are taking a break from our Joshua series this week and will finish
it up next weekend (we know we left you on a cliffhanger!). For our
Bible Reading challenge in the month of July we are challenging
our Fifty6 students to read the Gospel of Mlark spending at least
15 minutes each day soaking up God's Word and spending time
with Him.

Now more than ever before, our nation and its people need prayer.
We want to encourage our Fifty6 students to be praying! Be pray-
ing for health and safety, wisdom for our leaders, unity and love
for each other amidst all the tension, and most of all that Christ
be proclaimed through all thatis going on in our world. What a
powerful time for the spread of the Gospel. We urge you to spend
time in prayer seeking for how God can use you to love others and
further His Kingdom.

We love you all so much and wish more than you can imagine to be
able to worship and spend time with you in person. Until then,
know that we are praying daily for you and are excited for the day
we can see you.

See ya soon!

Shafer Hunt



